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From the

February 14, 1966 
By Annette Spiess 

“Th e Swamp” is here. And what is “Th e Swamp”? It is the 
new name of the North St. Paul Teen Center. 

At a recent meeting of the board of directors of the center, 
it was decided that a defi nite name was needed, something 
unique and diff erent. Th us, the advent of “Th e Swamp.”  It 
was also pointed out that the students of Hill and Archbish-
op Murray High Schools regard the center as being exclu-
sively for North High students. Th is concept is wrong, and 
the directors of the center would like to point out that “Th e 
Swamp” is maintained for any teenager, 15 to 18 years of 
age, in the District 622 area. 

‘Swamp’ Prepares to Reopen

Members of “Th e Swamp” probably noticed the alterations 
too the interior of the center; however, these changes are 
only a beginning to what the director’s hope eventually will 
be a true “swampy” atmosphere. Due to North High’s par-
ticipation in the hockey championship playoff s, and their 
hot pursuit of the suburban basketball crown, the center 
will be closed until Saturday, February 19th. A dance will be 
held then with music by the Bad Omens, back by popular 
demand. 
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